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IMF Mission Team here to advise 

(Honiara 27.01.16) -  International Monetary Fund (IMF) Mission Chief of Solomon Islands and Chief 

of the Small States Unit (SSU) Ms. Patricia Tumbarello arrived in Honiara this week with her team. 

Ms. Tumbarello is currently holding discussions with the Prime Minister Office (PMO) and Central 

Bank Governor Mr. Denton Rarawa over the 2016 Article IV for Consultations and Review of the 

Extended Credit Facility frame work that the Solomon Islands advisors have with the IMF. 

“We are here to assess the macroeconomic situation and advise the government as macroeconomic 

advisors on how to lock in progress made in the previous year” Tumbarello said. 

“We also want to present how the global economic outlook will affect Solomon Islands overall 

economy.” 

A full press release over the findings of the IMF mission to Solomon Islands will be published next 

week. 

Ends// 

For more information, please contact: 
Central Bank of Solomon Islands | P.O. BOX 634 | Honiara | Ph: (677) 21791 | Email: info@cbsi.com.sb  |  
Website: www.cbsi.com.sb 
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